The Herbert G. Goldburg-Ronald K. Cacciatore Criminal Law American Inn of Court Diversity Policy

The Herbert G. Goldburg-Ronald K. Cacciatore Inn of Court is committed to creating and maintaining a
culture of diversity within our organization and in our profession. The Inn has raised the awareness of
and promoted diversity through both including on the Inn’s website a link to the American Inns of Court
Diversity Policy website and by posting the Diversity Policy on the site in pdf. format. Moreover, at the
Inn’s Annual Kick-off Dinner each September, the Inn will provide a written copy of the diversity policy
as part of the New Member Orientation immediately prior to the dinner. At the annual Executive
Committee Meeting held each June, prior to the upcoming Inn year, the Committee makes an effort to
consider diversity in selecting new Inn members. An inn comprised of exclusively criminal law
practitioners, the active Inn membership is comprised of the most seasoned of attorneys and judges,
who have earned Master status, to Barristers who have not yet attained Master status, to Pupils, who
have less than three years of experience in the practice of law. The Inn also enjoys having a
distinguished group of Emeritus members who attend monthly meetings as they wish and are able to
share their substantial knowledge, experience, and expertise with active members. Among all
classifications of members are both state and federal judges, prosecutors, public defenders, and private
practitioners, as well as a law school professor.



